
From: Weiss-Ishai, Sagiv (FIR) <sagiv.weiss-ishai@sfgov.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 3:50 PM 
To: Sujeski, Crystal@CALFIRE <Crystal.Sujeski@fire.ca.gov>; Andersen, Greg@CALFIRE 
<Greg.Andersen@fire.ca.gov> 
Cc: Weiss-Ishai, Sagiv (FIR) <sagiv.weiss-ishai@sfgov.org> 
Subject: CFC supplement Section  

 

Per the State agency meeting yesterday it was agreed by everyone that UL 217 Smoke Alarm shall 
not be permitted in R-2 College and University  

 

However, there is  still  a confusion in the supplement language indicating “Required smoke alarms 
and detectors listed in accordance with UL 268…” 

 

Since per the FAAC recommendations and all CAFAA members (and Crystal and Greg as well ) 
everyone agrees that UL 217 Smoke Alarms shall not be permitted and ONLY Smoke detectors 
listed to UL 268 shall be permitted – I think that this should be a simple editorial/typo correction 
and the NEW language should say: 

 

“Smoke Detectors listed in accordance with UL 268, in dwelling units and sleeping units in Group R-
2 occupancies operated by college or university for student or staff housing shall be interconnected 
with the fire alarm system to activate the occupant notification in accordance with NFPA 72 and 
shall comply with Section 907.2.11.7”  

 

 

 

 

 

Can you please get this simple change done – Let me know what is the best way to get this done in 
the next cycle  
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Sagiv  

 


